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Spectralink

03 November 2006
Federal Communications Commission

RE: Changing Product Model Number

To Whom It May Concern:

Spectralink Corporation of Boulder, Colorado recently received Grant of Equipment Authorizations for
the following products:

NetLink Wireless Telephone.....Model 702X (FCC Identifier [YG702X).....date of Grant 11/1/06.
NetLink Wireless Telephone.....Model 703X (FCC Identifier [YG703X).....date of Grant 11/1/06.

It is desired to change the Model number by only one digit.

Model 702X to become Model 802X.
Model 703X to become Model 802X.

There has been absolutely no electrical or mechanical changes to the equipment since the submission of
data for the initial grants. The equipment has not been modified in any way. The original test results
continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing the changed Model Numbers.

The reason for the change is to avoid confusion with a competitive wireless telephone with a similar
model number.

Sincerely,
Bob Foster /
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‘Compliance Engineer

SpectralLink Corporation
Ph: 303-583-5524




